UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR

OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC
Hazratbal Srinagar

NOTICE

In view of the upcoming NAAC Peer Team visit, all Heads, Directors, and
Coordinators of the main and satellite campuses are hereby informed that
regular class work will be conducted on 29th (Thursday), 30th (Friday),
and 31st (Saturday).

However, the time-table for Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday will be

followed on these days of the visit.
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Joinf Registrar
(Academic Affairs)
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